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   Seeing the Round Corners will return on January 5, 2015 with a review of the University of Denver John Evans Committee Study on the Sand Creek Massacre. The Evans Study presents the outcome of a year-long inquiry by the University of Denver into the role and complicity of its founder, John Evans, in the Sand Creek Massacre. 

HAPPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL!
   The reader’s comments or questions are always welcome.  E-mail me at doris@dorisbeaver.com.
